	If I get elected to the Student Senate, I promise to represent the sophmore class to the best of my ability. I promise to be more focused on the satisfaction of the people I represent and their needs, rather than just trying to achieve what I feel is best for myself. I will listen to any ideas or issues that my fellow classmates would like to have addressed in the Senate. I will fight for the rights and benefits that my constituents deserve.
	I have held various leadership positions in my life that qualify me for this position. I have served on my high school’s student council and was also the Senior Leader for my local Boy Scout troop. I am an Eagle Scout which shows that I set high goals for myself and will put a lot of work and effort into achieving those goals. In my short time here at Dickinson, I have become involved in a range of activities on campus. I am involved with the College Republicans and was just recently elected as the Vice President. I also host my own radio show on WDCV and am a member of the WDCV executive board. During the spring semester I was promoted to a student manager for Dickinson Dining Services. I consider myself to be an extremely dedicated person. If I have made any promises or commitments to anyone or anything I will always do everything in my power to see those promises out. Also, in regards to the Student Senate, I will be sure to make it to every meeting, no matter what plans I have made, so that I can fully represent the sophomore student body.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Basically, I’m a candidate who you can trust. I will strive to meet the needs of everybody I represent. I will be punctual in going to meetings and be attentive when listening to the desires of other students. I will always be open to new suggestions, and I would strongly encourage everybody to talk to me about what they would like to see get done on campus and in the surrounding community. I will set high standards for myself in order to gain the respect of the Class of 2018 and the rest of the student body. 
                                                                                       Thank you,
Cole Gordner
